
Dear Members of the Committee

I am writing you today in opposition to HB 2002

As a lifelong Oregonian I oppose this bill as it stands. Oregon needs to take a strong stance when it comes to crime, and violence 
and bills like HB2002 do not help us move forward holding offenders accountable, or getting justice for victims. 

Please oppose HB 2002


